
M E M O R A N D U M  State of Alaska 
Department of Administration 

Division of Personnel & Labor Relations 

To: All Division of Personnel Staff 	 Date: June 18,2008 

From: Phone: 465-4429 
Fax: 465-3415 

Email: nicki.neal@alaska.gov 

Subject: 	 Personnel Memorandum 08-02 
Cancellation of Personnel Memorandum 03-01 

Personnel Memorandum 03-01, Multiple position employees' overtime entitlement, is 
canceled effective June 18, 2008. 

Multiple position situations will be handled on a case-by-case basis to determine the 
applicable provisions under collective bargaining agreements, the Fair Labor Standards Act, 
the Alaska Administrative Manual, and any other mandates. 




